
2022 ORCGA DAMAGE PREVENTION SYMPOSIUM

FEBRUARY 8 – 10, 2022

SHERATON, NIAGARA FALLS 
CALL FOR PAPERS!!

The ORCGA is now accepting papers for the 2022 ORCGA Virtual Damage Prevention Symposium. 

We are currently planning on hosting our event in-person at the Niagara Sheraton Hotel, February 8, 9 and 10, 

2022, with a virtual option for those not able to attend in-person the following week. We will book a time with 

each speaker to record their presentation in advance of the in-person event.

We are asking all potential speakers to prepare for in-person, with the understanding that if the government 

changes the current health and safety guidelines, that we will pivot the entire event to virtual.

You are invited to demonstrate your company’s innovations and expertise in front of the damage prevention 

and buried infrastructure industries at the ORCGA Damage Prevention Symposium.

Symposium Tracks/Categories are (but not limited to):

• Damage Prevention Enhancements and/or Reduction Strategies

• Trenchless Technologies

• Subsurface Utility Engineering (SUE)

• Incident Case Studies - Outages, or injuries

• Education - Continuing, new policies

• Infrastructure - Projects, rehabilitation, etc.

• Technology Case Studies

• Private Locates

Presentation Requirements:

Presentations are 45-minute presentation including Q & A. 

Interested Participants:

Interested participants should submit one unified document to office@orcga.com that includes:

• Title of paper

• An abstract of no more than 300 words

• Identify the stakeholder groups that would benefit

• Identify industry related benefits

• Author name, company and short biographical details

• Contact information

Submission Deadline:

The deadline for submissions is December 1, 2021.

Acceptance:

Papers will be reviewed by committee and invitations to present will be issued, as accepted.

mailto:office@orcga.com

